



9th Young Researchers in Magnetism



Dear colleagues,

We are pleased to announce that the call for abstracts for the 9th Young Researchers in Magnetism is now open and will remain open until **September 23rd (inclusive)**.

As in previous editions, we warmly encourage early-career researchers to submit their latest results and share them with the community in a friendly environment.

Before submitting your abstract, please complete the registration form available at the YRinM webpage (https://youngresearchersinmagnetism.es/registration/). This form must be filled out by all conference participants, regardless of whether they submit an abstract.

Abstracts should be submitted in **both PDF and .docx formats** to <u>youngresearchersinmagnetism@gmail.com</u>, using the official conference template (available at https://youngresearchersinmagnetism.es/abstracts/). In your submission email, please include:

- Your name and institution
- Your career stage (MSc student, PhD student, postdoc, etc.)
- Your preferred contribution type (oral or poster)
- "Abstract YRinM2025" as the email subject line

We are also pleased to offer **20 double bedrooms** (i.e., you will have to share the room with another person) **free of charge for young researchers**, conveniently located at the conference venue. These rooms will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis, **according to the order of abstract submission**. Please note that you have to be registered to qualify for a room.

If you are interested in this option, please indicate so in your abstract submission email and include any sharing preferences you may have. Should you be allocated a room, the organizing committee will contact you directly to confirm the arrangements.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the organizing committee at the same email address. We look forward to receiving your contributions.

Sincerely,

The Organizing Committee









